
Specialist Pain Medicine Physician – 
Locum Position within the Professor 
Tess Cramond Multidisciplinary pain 
Centre. 

 

Introduction 
The Professor Tess Cramond Multidisciplinary Pain Centre (PTCMPC) was established in 1967 

at the Royal Brisbane and Women’s Hospital.  The Centre provides outpatient and inpatient 

pain medicine consultation services, pain education programs and pain medicine 

interventional services. 

The Position 
A locum opportunity exists for a Specialist Pain Medicine Physician at the PTCMPC.  This 

position may be part or fulltime.  The duration of the locum is negotiable.   

The Remuneration 
This will be accordance with the current Senior Medical Officer award. 

Contact 
Interested Fellows of the Faculty of Pain Medicine are invited to contact the Director, Paul 

Gray, via email at paul.gray@health.qld.gov.au 
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